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19th November 2021 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

As Christmas approaches, we have several things that we need to let you know about and also some things that we need your 

help with please. 

 

Christmas Fayre - Friday 10th December 1:30pm – 3pm 

 Attached to this letter is a small brown envelope.  If you are able to, we would be grateful if you would put a small 

donation in the envelope of between 20p and £1, for our washing line stall.  You will have the chance to win back one of 

these envelopes on the day.  Could these please be returned by Wednesday 8th December, thank you. 

 Non-uniform day – Friday 26th November. Please bring in a bottle for the bottle stall. 

 Non-uniform day – Friday 3rd December. Please bring in a luxury item for the hamper raffle. (Please check the dates are 

good on the items before you send them in.) 

 

Christmas Concerts 

EY - 13th December - 10am and 2pm - Early years Nativity 

Y1 and Y2  

14th December – 2pm and 6pm – Y1 and 2 Nativity (ticket entry only, limited numbers)  

15th December – 2pm and 6pm – Y1 and 2 Nativity (ticket entry only, limited numbers) 

Please look out for a separate letter in the next few days. 

 

Star Christmas Day 

As last year, our last 3 days of term will be our Christmas eve, Christmas day and Boxing day. 

On Christmas day, we would like children to come in festive clothing. They will have their Christmas dinner on this day and there 

will be discos in the afternoon.  

EY – disco 1:45pm-2:15pm 

Year 1 and 2 Disco 2:15pm – 3:15pm 

KS2 Disco– 3:15pm – 4:15pm 

All children are welcome to join in free of charge but can remain in their classes if they prefer. There will be sweets and drinks 

that can be preordered before the day. (letter to follow). 

 

Survey 

Thank you so much for your responses to the survey. I hope that some of you can see that we have responded to your 

improvement suggestions.  All letters can also be found on the website and dates are in the calendar. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs. Wildman 
Principal 


